TOWN OF DEERFIELD
838 London Road, Deerfield, WI  53531
Official Notice

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that members of the Town Board (including the possibility of a quorum of the Board) intend to appear at a neighborhood meeting with Mindy Ochs from End Point Corporation on Tuesday, February 2, 2016 beginning at 7:00 p.m. to be held at St. Paul’s Educational Center.  The purpose of this meeting is for End Point Corporation to listen to the neighbors of Oak Park Quarry and hear their concerns and gather information.

TOWN OF DEERFIELD
Kim Grob, Clerk
Posted:  February 1, 2016 
